
 
 

 
Dear Colleague: 
 
I am delighted to invite your department to participate in the 2018 AUR Radiology Management 
Program.  This program supports the training of managers and future managers in the only case-based 
course designed for academic radiology leaders.  Please note, this course is not intended for junior 
faculty. 
 
The AUR Radiology Management Award will again be presented in 2018.  This award will fulfill the desire 
for the Program to evolve into an even more interactive educational experience, while continuing with 
the case-based format.  The winner of the award will present his/her case during the Program.  Only 
past participants of the Program are eligible for this award.     
 
The 2018 AUR Radiology Management Program will be held on Tuesday, May 8 and Wednesday, May 9 
during the AUR 66th Annual Meeting, at the Omni Orlando Resort at ChampionsGate in Orlando, Florida.   
 
CME credit will be given for this program. Participants of this course will be required to register for the 
AUR Annual Meeting. 
 
The Radiology Management Program is designed for approximately 30 radiologists and administrators.  
The limited number of participants is necessary due to the interactive nature of the teaching method. 
This course will focus on management and leadership including: 
 

 Productivity Based Compensation Plan for Academic Radiologists 

 Academic Radiology Expansion into Regional Practice 

 Academic Radiology Departments Relationship with Industry 

 Burnout 

 Practice Quality Improvement 

 Negotiation Skills: The Case of Financial Negotiation for Equipment Purchases 
 
Nominations are open to individual AUR members.  The Program is based primarily on the case-study 
method, in combination with keynote talks.  A preliminary program and nomination form are posted on 
the AUR website at www.aur.org/AnnualMeeting/Radiology_Management_Program/. Please download 
the nomination form, complete, and ask your department chair to review and sign the form. 
 
The deadline for receipt of nominations has been extended to Tuesday, January 23, 2018. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the AUR office at 630-368-3730. 
     
Sincerely,        
   
Jocelyn D. Chertoff, MD, MS          
Chair, AUR Radiology Management Program   

http://www.aur.org/
http://www.aur.org/AnnualMeeting/Radiology_Management_Program/

